Southampton Citizens Association

December 11, 2018
RE: Community Unit Plan Amendment proposed for 2100 Sheila Lane
Mr. Mike Hanky:

As discussed with you, the Southampton Citizens Association met on Dec. 4™, 2018 and the agenda

included a vote to support the Amendment to the current CUP that would authorize the development of
a Self-Storage facility at 2100 Sheila Lane as you presented to our membership on 9/18/18.

| am pleased to let you know that the members of the Southampton Citizens Association in attendance
at the meeting voted unanimously to support the amendment to the CUP and to support the proposed
development of the Self-Storage facility.

We wish you success with the project and look forward to having a quality development for our
neighborhood. Please feei free to contact me with any questions or updates as you move forward.

Sincerely: ym

leffrey Donahue
President of the Southampton Citizens Association

CC: Lory Markham
Kristen Larson






